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September 12, 2013

VIA HAND DELIVERY AND
ELECTRONIC MAIL

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director & Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

THOMAS B GETZ
603.695.8542
TGETZ@DEVINEMILLIMET.COM

Re: DW 13-126, Pennichuck East Utility, Inc.
Temporary and Permanent Rates

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed please find on behalf of Pennichuck East Utility, Inc. (PEU) an original
and six copies of the supplemental testimony of John Boisvert relating to 2013 capital
projects that are the subject of a proposed step increase in the above-captioned
proceeding. This supplemental testimony corresponds to information provided in
response to Staff Data Request 1-24. Counsel for Commission Staff and the Office of the
Consumer Advocate consent to the filing of such testimony, but reserve their right to
pursue additional discovery as appropriate.
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Please let me know if the Commission has any questions with respect to this

cc via electronic mail:
Electronic Service Lists

yours,

Thomas B. Getz
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